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24 March 1966 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thanks for your DX Report dated 28 February 1966. 
I want to acknowledge your report entirely. 

We were on the air conducting a Proof of Performance. 
After the job was done we wanted to check again the sound 
playing some música. 

We have received many DX Reports since our special 
transmission of last November. You are using a nice Receiver 
and I can see that your set up is working fine. This is 
a really interesting and rewarding job or jobr_.y, it has sometH 
of both. 

Thanks again Kermit. 

Cordially, 
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